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29 March 2020 

To Our Valued Customers, 

With the coronavirus situation evolving daily, nothing is more important to 
us than the wellbeing of our family and you, our loyal customers. 

As we navigate this uncharted territory together, here at Lunch Jars we have 
decided in the best interest of the health and wellbeing of our customers, 
we will (temporarily) be making a few changes to the way we serve you… 

From Monday, 30th March 2020 onwards, we will be only offering our 
lunches served in our disposable bowls. This means that if you usually order 
your lunch in a jar, it will now be replaced with a bowl. 

In addition to this, we have introduced changes to how your order is 
delivered to your doorstep/reception. To promote the best health and 
safety practices we can, all deliveries will be packaged in disposable paper 
bags. We want to eliminate any packaging items being given and then 
returned wherever possible. And please do not be alarmed if   your delivery 
personnel (usually, that’s me) arrives wearing a mask and/or gloves, this is 
all precautionary measurements that we are taking to ensure we are doing 
what’s right for you and the community as a whole. 

As a small business, we will continue to proactively monitor for any changes 
- guided by the Australian Government and public health authorities - and 
act in the best interests of our customers. 

Stay safe, take care of each other and we thank you for your patience and 
understanding during this challenging time. 

Kind regards, 

Alicia Rafiei, Lunch Jars
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